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25th November 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
Parent Consultation Meetings  

Change to Arrangements 
As you will be aware from my letter earlier this week, there has been a rise in Covid cases locally.  We 
have also seen some impact of that within school with a number of pupils and staff members absent.   
All cases are currently isolating in line with Government guidance and cover is in place for any staff 

that are absent.  We have been in contact with PHE re next steps and they have confirmed that this 
does not class as an outbreak and no further action is necessary at this point in time.  We are obviously 

continuing to review the situation and will keep you informed of any further developments.   
 

You will be aware that Parent Consultation Meetings are scheduled for next week, Tuesday 30th 
November and Thursday 2nd December.  We know how important it is that parents/carers get an 
opportunity to speak to their child’s class teacher to find out how they are getting on.  However, it is also 
extremely important to ensure that the community is as safe as possible and that any activities 
undertaken are also as safe as possible, particularly as we head into the Christmas period.   
 

With this in mind we have made the decision that next week’s parent consultation meetings will take 
place virtually, via Microsoft Teams, as opposed to face to face, as we did during Term 5 last year.   
 
Class teachers will be in touch with regards to appointments and appointment times which will still take 
place during Tuesday and Thursday’s scheduled times.  This can also be a telephone conversation should 
a call via Microsoft Teams not be feasible for any reason.  Please get in touch via the Year Group 
emails if you do have any questions with regards to this.   
 

FS2 – FS2@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk  
Year 1 – Y1@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 
Year 2 – Y2@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 
Year 3 - Y3@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 
Year 4 – Y4@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 
Year 5 – Y5@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk  
Year 6 – Y6@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk  
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Pupil Reports will also be sent home at the beginning of next week so that parents/carers have this 
information prior to meetings taking place.   
 

As a result of staff absence, meetings for pupils in Y1HH and Y3EP will need to be postponed next 
week.  We will be in touch asap to confirm rearranged dates as soon as possible.    
 

As always thank you for your continued support, we look forward to sharing your child’s successes with 
you.  
 

Kind Regards, 
 

Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 


